Rueppell

Home Design

March 18, 2020

Kitsap County Department of Community Development 614 Division Street MS 36
Port Orchard , WA 98366

Re: Plan 2088AB, 1814AB, 1572 AB and 1620 AB
Approved use of Basic Plan(s) and Single Residence Plan(s)
Pebble Creek @ Port Orchard, WA

To whom it may concern,

Rueppell, Inc. has prepared the Architectural plans for the single family dwellings as listed above for
permit application in the Pebble Creek development in Port Orchard, WA. We understand that Pebble Creek, LLC
intends to apply for multiple building permits within this development using those specific plan sets listed above.
They have my permission to re-use my designs for this purpose. The design parameters are appropriate for use on
this site, subject to individual Site Plans for each lot to confirm horizontal and vertical placements. (The Site Plans
will be submitted on a lot by lot basis at a later date.) Thank you for your attention to this matter - and please call
me if you have any questions.

X

Darin L. Rueppell
Rueppell, Inc.

323 N. Meridian
Puyallup, WA 98371
(253) 297-8040

Permit Number: 20-04001
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